A Jubilant Jubilee!

PBefore half term, the

had, a pecial, whole schaol day of celebration and. it wab bo
much fund WUe started the day with an assembly where we watched, foatage
i& must have been like ta have so much respansibdity at such a young age. %Uet/zemexy’ayed
making same royal crafts;chawns, flags and sparkly badges were the accesbohies of choice!
Clt unchtime, the sun shane for us to have a picnic all together and, then we finished offf aur
celebhatians with a variety of stokies including The Queen’s Nat and, to the delight (and
giggles) of the yaungeh childrern, The Queen’s Wnickers! Ule felt bo priviledged ta be able ta

We LOVE Cricket!

The children in Key Stage 2 have been loving their PE lessons this term! Cricket
is the sport of the season and the children can’t get enough of bowling, batting
and fielding- as you can imagine, It's getting very competitive! A big thank you
to Keyworth Cricket Club who come into school and offer coaching sessions
throughout the term and who will also be participating in our up-and-coming
Sport Week. We definitely have one or two aspiring cricketers in our midst,
perhaps one day they will be swapping our KPNS pitch for Trent Bridge?!

Musical Memories!

The children in our Foundation Unit have been having a lot of fun
dancing and drumming on Thursday and Friday mornings. We have
been lucky enough to have some sessions provided by Beatfeet again
this year and the children have been storytelling through dance and
joining in singing, dancing and playing the drums.

These sessions provide the children with time to be themselves and gain
confidence in a variety of ways. The sessions are aimed at well -being and you
can guarantee that every child has a smile from ear to ear in these sessions!



